
SCC Meeting held on Tuesday November 15, 2011 
 
In Attendance:  Parents: Karina Ruvalcaba 
     Mindy Harmon 
     Adria Howse 
     Angela Seegmiller 
 
   Faculty: Rachelle Bolingbroke 

Sandi West 
Nanette Jensen 

 
 
Review of minutes from last month’s meeting. 
 
Angela approved them and Mindy Harmon gave a second to that. 
 
 
We need a co-chair for our committee. . . anyone?.. anyone?  Mindy Harmon stepped up 
to that wonderful responsibility. 
 
 
Our Stakeholders report is due next week.   
 
Cathy Ambrose put the report together for us.  We want to get feedback on the 
organization and presentation for our report.  We are looking at making it a half sheet 
instead of our traditional tri-fold. 
 
We want to emphasize our parent involvement with our awesome PTA and our FLEX 
activities.  We have AMAZING parent involvement.   
 
Do we want/need to compare our school with the schools around us?  Or is that pitting us 
against others?  Maybe we can compare our school to ourselves.  Compare numbers from 
past years and today.  BUT - When you see a school with no numbers, you wonder how 
well they really are doing.   
 
Nanette said maybe instead of naming the schools we are comparing ourselves to, we 
could just list it as “other Orem schools”.  If people want more information badly enough, 
they will find it.  
 
Maybe have an online resource for parents who are looking for numbers and scores from 
local schools. 
 
We need to improve on our Low Income and Hispanic Population.  This is a hard reality 
for us.  Maybe we can show a graph which includes the scores for the low income and 
Hispanic group compared to the rest of the student’s scores.  That would make those 
statistics easier to read and understand. 



 
We will finalize this report at our next meeting. 
 
 
PVA (Polytopic Vector Analysis) 
 
This is a statistical approach to find similar schools in our state.   
 
We are looking great in reference to these other schools.   
 
Should we use these graphs in our stakeholders report instead of comparing to the other 
Orem schools? 
 
Which graphs should we use?  Hmm, hard decision. 
 
 
Homework: Think, look online, ask… what can we do to help our Low Income and 
Hispanic population. 
 
 
Rachelle asked if she is supposed to move ahead with the Elmo projectors.  
 
We set aside the money.  We need to go ahead with it.  We voted to approve it but have 
not done it yet.  We need to make sure the teachers are going to use it.  Have the teachers 
write a proposal to Rachelle including what they will do with their projectors. 
 
 
Our next meeting is scheduled for December 13th, 2011      


